Yahoo Mail - RE: Case #201903524, Santiago, P-Town Security Fence, Etc about:blank

RE: Case #201903524, Santiago, P-Town Security Fence, Etc

From: Jorgenson, David - LUS (david jorgenson@Ilus shcounty.gov)
To: graphicviolencedesn@yahoo.com
Cc: Paul Kleinsmith@1us.sbcounty.gov

Date: Friday, September 3, 2021 at 08:53 AM PDT

Mr. Santiago -

Thank you for sending along the photos of the installed fencing, and for the update on your recent activities regarding this site.

Although Julie is our chief and signs the Notice and Order, she would not be the person to keep in contact with regarding your progress and compliance - that would be the regional Code Enforcement Supervisor, who until quite recently was
me.

The area is now supervised by CES Paul Kleinsmith, so | have included him in this email and forwarded your previous email to him; he is well advised on he status of this case and will reach out to you if he has any questions or concerns.
Thank you, and good luck with the rest of your project.

David Jorgenson

San Bernardino County Code Enforcement
(909) 387-0115

From: joseph santiago <graphicviolencedesn@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 2, 2021 9:35 PM

To: Jorgenson, David - LUS <David.Jorgenson@lus.sbcounty.gov>
Subject: Case #201903524, Santiago, P-Town Security Fence, Etc

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you can confirm the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Supervisor Jorgenson

Attached are 3 pics of the security fence installed at the 53385 Pioneer Town Rd site last week. Also, a bit over two weeks ago, | submitted the plan sets for all three proposed structures. Included were the very recent changes required by
Planning to include locations of Joshua Trees and proximities to structures.

| would have sent this email to Julia Hernandez but her email is not included with her signature on the Notice and Order to Repair. If you could forward this to her and ask her to send me her email so | will be better able to communicate
my progress | would appreciate it. Thank you.

Sincerely
Joseph D. Santiago
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